638 Loche Heights Road
Bangor, PA 18013
September 6, 1984

Hon. Nunzio Palladino, Chairman
Nuclear Regul atory Commission
1717 H Street, Nl.W.

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Chairman Palladino:

On August 31, 1984 I wrote to you concerning the T™I-1
restart. I should have made clear that I was writing as
an individual and was not reflecting any company position
on the matter.

Please treat my letter as my expression as an individual
citizen.
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Sen. Arlen Specter

Sen. H. John Heinz, IIl
Congressman Donald L. Ritter
Gov. Dick Thornburgh




